
My pages
Turn the page and read more about our new service that replaces 
the webshop.

Everyone gets  
a red card!

Here is how you do it: Opening hours:

On Monday 19 May, the current bus cards 
will no longer be valid. If you have a green 
card, you must exchange it for a new red 
travel card.

IMPORTANT!

•	 When switching the card, we will transfer the remaining 
travel funds or period to your new red travel card. 

•	 The new red travel cards can be loaded at: 
LLT info, Pressbyrån by Strand Galleria och My pages.

•	 On the bus, you can only buy a single ticket with a debit card.

•	 To be covered by the loss guarantee, if you lose your card, 
you must register it on My Pages.

Read more about the card switch  and My pages:
llt.lulea.se

You switch your card at  
LLT info, Smedjegatan 13.

See llt.lulea.se for our 
opening hours.

News!

It is time to replace your bus card



My pages 

Our current webshop will be replaced by  
the My Pages service.

On My pages you can:

•	 Buy all our tickets.

•	 Administer tickets for you and your family.

•	 Give tickets to other registered users.

•	 Choose whether you want the tickets in our app or on a 
travel card.

Payment options
Bank card, Swish or Klarna.

Register your travel card
To be covered by the loss guarantee, if you lose your card, 
you must register it on My Pages. 

To My pages

Read more about the card switch and My Pages: llt.lulea.se


